
Sand Beach Conservancy District  
P O Box 54 
Oak Harbor, OH. 43449 
October 25, 2014 

Calvin Wadsworth 
Wadsworth Excavating 
7869 W. S. Rt. 163 
Oak Harbor, OH. 43449 

Dear Mr. Wadsworth: 

In July of 2013 the Sand Beach Conservancy District Board accepted two bids submitted 
by you: one for a drip cover at $200, and a second for relocation of float switches at a 
cost of $750. You were paid to complete these services with check #1273 issued for a 
total of $950.  

As of this date, the float switches have not been relocated to the remote location at the 
gate valve north of the pump. As agreed on, the float switches need to be installed in a 
conduit to prevent ice damage and at the proper elevation. The SBCD Board would like 
this service completed before the ground freezes this fall.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on my cell. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Sincerely, 

Tim Clapp 
President SBCD 
419-356-4514 
 
 


